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 Site Visit Report 

100 Grove Street 
Worcester, MA 01605 

T 508-856-0321 
F 508-856-0357 

gravesengineering.com 

 
Date:  July 26, 2023 Prepared By:  Olivia Caton 
Client:  Sutton Planning Board Arrived on site:  11:45 AM 
Project:  Unified Parkway Lots 2 and 3 Left site:  12:20 PM 
Contractor:   Walsh Contracting Corp. Site Conditions:  Dry/Slightly Damp 
Contractor Contact:   John Walsh Weather:   78°, Hazy  

 
Transmitted by: 

 Mail   E-mail 

 Hand   Other: 

 Fax    

 

Comments: 

Graves Engineering, Inc. (GEI) was on-site to observe installation of the drainage system. This site visit was 
conducted throughout the entire site. I observed the following: 
 
General: 

• The contractor continued work on Building 3. 
 

• The concrete pads in the southern portion of the western parking lot had been installed. The areas for the pads 
in the northern portion of the parking lot had been prepared. 
 

• The contractor was moving earth material along the southern side of the southern driveway on Lot 3. 
 

• Near the northeastern corner of Building 3, a portion of utility pipes was uncovered. The uncovered pipes need 
to be marked to avoid damaging them and covered. 

 

• The contractor was spreading and compacting dense-graded crushed stone along the roadways throughout the 
northeastern corner of Lot 3. The dense-graded crushed stone was compacted with a plate compacter, and 
larger areas compacted with a 10-ton roller. 

 

• The previously installed electrical conduit pipe had been backfilled and was no longer visible. 
 

• Erosion rills had formed in the grass swale along the western side of Lot 3, the slope near Flared End Section 
(FES) 600, and the slopes of Stormwater Management Area (SWMA) B3b and need to be repaired.  

 

• Approximately 90 feet of 8-inch PVC pipe had been installed from Sewer Manhole (SMH) 107 towards SMH 
108. The contractor was excavating the trench beyond the end of the pipe.  

 
SWMA UG2e: 

• The SWMA had been covered with compacted dense-graded crushed stone and was no longer visible. 
 

• Two access manholes had been installed and backfilled until only their frames and covers were visible.  
 

• Several large blocks were placed around where the subsurface vault is located.  
  

Based upon visual observations only, the work observed today appeared to be consistent with the approved plans. 
 

Action to be Taken: 

Client will be notified of this site visit by way of this report. 
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Copies: 

cc:  John Walsh; Walsh Contracting Corp. 
 Matthew Piekarski; The Kraft Group, LLC 
 

 Photos: 

The following photos were taken during today’s site visit.  
     

 
Photo 1: The areas for the concrete pads in the northern portion of the western lot had been prepared. 

 

 
Photo 2: The contractor placing and compacting dense-graded crushed stone.   

 



X:\Shared\Projects\SuttonPB\UnifiedBostonRdProvRd\Buildings2&3\Construction\SVReports\sv072623.docx 

 
Photo 3: The contractor excavating the trench beyond the end of the pipe extending from SMH 107. 

 

 
Photo 4: Near the northeastern corner of Building 3, utility pipes were uncovered. 
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Photo 5: SWMA UG2e was covered in compacted dense-graded crushed stone. Two access manholes had been 

installed.  
 


